Topsham Sewer District

PO Box 370

1 Bowdoin Mill Island, Suite 203
Topsham, ME 04086
207-729-3612

Topsham Sewer District

Public Notice

The Topsham Sewer District Board of Trustees held a Public Hearing at 7:00pm on
Wednesday, November 13th, 2024 at the Topsham Sewer District Office, conference room,
located at 1 Bowdoin Mill Island, Suite 203, Topsham, Maine.

The hearing was conducted to allow for comments from the public on the proposed
changes to the current sewer rates imposed by the District. The current rate structure

funding is inadequate to pay for the costs of operations, maintenance, and treatment plant
upgrades.

The District plans to increase the current sewer rate from a minimum of $72.10 to $74.26
for O cu. ft. to 1000 cu ft. of water usage per quarter for ratepayers.

At the conclusion of the hearing, the Board voted this item for final authorization.

The rate was approved and will take effect on January 1st, 2025.
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